
Submitter: Michael Manley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB777 

I believe that sense the state owns the wildlife that causes this damage it should be 

responsible to recompense the owner for loss caused by the import of these animals. 


